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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
JFK Federal Building, Government Center 
Room 2275 
Boston, Massachusetts 02203 

Division of Medicaid and Children’s Health Operations / Boston Regional Office 

January 3, 2019 

Lisa Vura-Weis, Acting Secretary 
Executive Office of Health and Human Services 
State of Rhode Island and Providence Plantations 
3 West Road 
Cranston, RI 02920 

Dear Secretary Vura-Weis: 

On November 8, 2018, the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) received Rhode Island 
State Plan Amendment (SPA) transmittal number 18-014 proposing to increase reimbursement rates for 
certain Home Care, Hospice and Assisted Living services.  

Based on information that was provided, we are pleased to inform you that RI 18-014 was approved on 
January 2, 2019 with an effective date of October 1, 2018.   

If you have any questions regarding this matter you may contact Lynn DelVecchio (401) 380-5604 or by 
e-mail at Lynn.DelVecchio@cms.hhs.gov

Sincerely, 

Richard R. McGreal 
Associate Regional Administrator 

Cc: Patrick Tigue, Medicaid Director 
Melody Lawrence, Interdepartmental Project Manager 

/s/
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Associate Regional Administrator, Division of 
Medicaid & Children's Health, Boston Regional Office
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